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From: Wood, Jon
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 7:57 PM
To: Page, Jordan (Page.Jordan@epa.gov)
Cc: Bloom, Jill (Bloom.Jill@epa.gov); Jonynas, Ann; Montague, Kathryn V. (Montague.Kathryn@epa.gov)
Subject: RE: DCPA Testing update ENVIGO
Attachments: Amvac Letter DCPA 12 February 2018.pdf

Categories: DCPA - US

Hi Jordan, 

Attached is the next quarterly update for the DCPA Thyroid testing.  It is a bit late (targeted January 
2018) and unsigned due to the IT disruptions Envigo is currently experiencing.   

Please accept my apologies for this delay and let me know if you have questions or concerns. 

Best regards, 

Jon 
Jon C. Wood 
AMVAC Chemical Corporation 
4695 MacArthur Court 
Suite 1200 
Newport Beach, CA 92660 
Office:  (949) 221-6109 
Fax:       (949 221-6159 
Mobile:   (714) 651-7541 




